

## Texas Department of Criminal Justice

**Brad Livingston Executive Director** 

January 21, 2014

Michael Maness 804 N. Beech Woodville, Texas 75979

Dear Mr. Maness:

This letter is in response to correspondence received by Mr. Livingston on January 9, 2014. The information you provided has been reviewed and appears to have been submitted previously. Should you have specific additional information that my office has not been notified of, please submit it for review.

Sincerely

Bryan Collier

Deputy Executive Director